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Kirkbymoorside Flying Club

2" December 2014

Dear Town Council

Just a short note to keep you informed of new pigeon club
headquarters bought through section 106 contribution.

We are hoping to site it at the top of the playing field

next to the squash club,we have spoken to John Goodyear

and it is ok with him.

We wish to leave the existing shed in situe as a store for us and any
other club if required,hope this is acceptable with you.

Yours faithfully

Audrey Allen (Sec)



